Final Minutes
Frederick County Electoral Board
November 5, 2019

The Frederick County Electoral Board met on Tuesday, November 5, 2019.
Those in attendance was Chairman Marie Straub, Vice Chairman Craig Lambert,
Secretary Tom Reed, and Registrar Richard Venskoske.

The Board meeting was called to order at 11:30 a.m. on election day by the
Chairman for the purpose of addressing a shortage of printed ballots

1. According to the Code of Virginia Authorization to Reproduce Ballots §24.2-
612, 24.2-642 and 24.2-646.1. The Electoral Board authorizes the Registrar,
Richard Venskoske, to reproduce all seven ballot styles to meet the critical
shortage at the polls.

2. Authorization is not to exceed more than 5,000 ballots.

3. At 11:45 a.m. the Secretary moved to adjourn. The vice Chairman
seconded, and the motion passed.
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